
FOI 23/092  
 
2nd March 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, dated 6th February 2023.  
 
You asked for “Could you tell me the number of Field Safety Notices received by the MHRA in which 
UK is affected by the action for each year - for a 5-year period: From 01 January 2018 to 31 
December 2022” 
 
Please review the information  provided in the FSN rolling List : Medicines and Healthcare products 
Regulatory Agency (filecamp.com)  - for the period of  2020 to 2023 and continue to utilise the 
Alerts, recalls and safety information: drugs and medical devices - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) webpage 
for the remaining FSN’s (2018 to 2019). 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
FOI Team 
Safety & Surveillance Group  
Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency 
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU 
 
 


